
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

REGARDING SANTA ANA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT’S CONSIDERATION OF 
ADOPTING RESOLUTION NO. 19/20-3318 - TO GRANT AN EASEMENT FOR PUBLIC 
UTILITY PURPOSES TO SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA EDISON SOUTHERN 
CALIFORNIA EDISON FOR SADDLEBACK HIGH SCHOOL 

 
Per Education Code § 17558, notice is hereby given that the Santa Ana Unified School District 
Board of Education will hold a duly noticed public hearing to determine if it is in the best interests 
of the District to adopt the Resolution to Grant Easement for public utility purposes to Southern 
California Edison for Saddleback High School.  If there is no formal protest, the Board may adopt 
the Resolution at the conclusion of the hearing.  On November 19, 2019, the Board adopted 
Resolution No. 19/20-3317 declaring its intention to grant the easements.  A copy of this resolution 
is available on the Districts website: https://www.sausd.us. 
 
The time and place set for the public hearing will be during the regularly scheduled meeting on 
December 17, 2019 at 6:00 p.m., at the Board of Education meeting room located at 1601 E. 
Chestnut Avenue, Santa Ana, California 92701. 
 
All interested persons wishing to comment are invited to attend this hearing and be heard at the 
time and place specified above.   

 
Questions and/or comments should be directed to Andy Putney, at (714) 480-5355 and 
Andy.Putney@sausd.us.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATED: November 20, 2019 


